
To Whom It May Concern, 
I was recently notified that property owners neighboring the boat ramp have filed a 
petition to restrict usage of the boat ramp across from Lloyd Minor Park. My family uses 
the boat ramp after work on weekdays and, at times, early on weekends.  Reducing the 
hours the boat ramp is unlocked would impede on our usage of the river via that public 
access point.  The next nearest access point is not at all convenient.  
 
I sincerely hope that the City does not allow the proverbial tail to wag the dog and 
maintains boat ramp access to the public as it currently stands.   
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Tomasz 
 


